
Hello Students and Families,
My name is Katie Walsh, and I am the School Nurse at Alma and Pepin Area School. My
schedule is typically as follows: Alma School Monday and Wednesday, Pepin School Tuesday
and Thursday. I check email often, so if there is something that comes up, you can reach me at
walshk@alma.k12.wi.us. If it is a more pressing need, you can call the school and they will be
able to help you or get a hold of me right away. I have included some important documents in
this Health Services section of our website. The “Illness and Health room Policy” outlines criteria
for when to keep students home/send to school. You may also want to look at the “Wisconsin
Childhood Communicable Disease Chart”. This chart is what we use to guide decisions on
school exclusion for many of the health concerns in school.
Please reach out if you have specific student health concerns to discuss or any questions!
Katie Walsh, RN-BSN
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